
  Please join us on Sunday, November 21st at 10:00am for 
worship with our new Interim Pastor Curtis Zieske.  Please 

stay for coffee hour to visit with Pastor Curtis and get to 
know him! 

Dates to Remember: 

Wednesday, November 17th—Choir rehearsals: Voice at 6pm; Bells at 7pm. 

Thursday, November 18th—Worship & Music Committee meeting at 6:00pm. 

Sunday, November 21st—Christ the King Sunday, worship in the sanctuary at 10:00am with 

our Interim Pastor, Curtis Zieske. 

Tuesday, November 22nd—Tuesday Crew 9:00am. 

Wednesday, November 23rd—Choir rehearsals: Voice at 6pm; Bells at 7pm. 

Thursday, November 25th—Thanksgiving Day, office closed. 

Friday, November 26th—Office closed for Thanksgiving holiday. 

Sunday, November 28th—Worship in the sanctuary at 10:00am with our Interim Pastor, Curtis 

Zieske. 

Tuesday, November 30th—Tuesday Crew 9:00am. 

Pastor Patricia’s Retirement Quilt is on Display 

Lorraine Odell has lovingly completed this beautiful quilt 

commemorating Pastor Patricia’s retirement.  It is hanging in the 

narthex for you to view it. 

Thank you to everyone who contributed a square! 

And a special thank you to Lorraine for her time and effort in 

making this masterpiece! 



2021 Christmas Gift and Food Drive 

Thank you to all who donated to our Thanksgiving Food Box 

drive!   

We are now looking towards Christmas and our annual Gift and 

Food drive for seven families from Washington Elementary School.  

On Sunday, November 21st, cards with the names & needs/wants 

of children ranging in age from 2 to 17 will be taped on the 

windows of the sanctuary.  Please take a card (or more than one if 

you are able) and let Suzanne Stephen or Gae Nichols know 

which child(ren) you will be shopping for, 

If you would like to make a cash donation towards the food boxes 

or gifts please make your check out to Suzanne or Gae. 

Please have your gifts to the church no later than December 12th 

to give our Faith in Action team time to wrap and distribute the 

gifts. 

Thank you in advance for your generosity! 

 

 


